
EPT EDUCATION TRUST FUND  
 March   2021 

 

 

EPRI RIGGING REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN 

 

Registration for EPRI rigging classes is open. Classes are filled on a first 

come first serve basis. Any member that has an expired EPRI certification 

MUST complete the entire course to obtain certification. Due to COVID-19, 

registrations will be taken via phone only by calling the Education 

Department at (780) 488-1266. More information regarding upcoming classes 

or college information can be found at www.albertapipetrades.ca .  

UA Local 488 EPRI Rigging courses will be held in person at the college at 

AHS socially distanced classrooms. 

April 5 – 9, 2021 

April 12 – 16, 2021 

 

Any member with an EPRI certification that is expiring soon can register to 

take the recertification exam on either: 

 

April 9, 2021 

April 16, 2021 

 

Any questions, please contact the Education Department at (780) 488 1266 

 

http://www.albertapipetrades.ca/

